Online Safety Workshop
for KS2 parents

Worried about what your children are doing
online?

Want tips and ideas about how to keep
them safe online?

Not sure how to monitor their internet use?
Concerned about the games they play?
Questions about social media use?

Thursday 8™ February at 9am
in the Library



